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Cushing, Thomas (DEP)

From: Cushing, Thomas (DEP)
Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2020 3:59 PM
To: Barry Goodrich (LBGoodrich@spectraenergy.com)
Cc: Brown, Kate (KBrown@spectraenergy.com)
Subject: Algonquin Addendum questions

Barry, 

Based on my review to date, I am requesting the following clarifications: 

1. In document “ADDENDUM TO NON-MAJOR COMPREHENSIVE PLAN APPROVAL APPLICATION” page 4-17 states 

“Indirect annual costs of property taxes, insurance and the administration costs associated with the operation of each 

option do not vary significantly between the options, so these costs were not included in the economic 

evaluation.”  Please substantiate the assumption that there is not significant variability in costs. 

2. Department form “BWP AQ BACT,” which was included as Appendix E in the Addendum only identifies the proposed 

emission limit (i.e. BACT) for NOx.  Please update Table 1 such that it identifies the proposed BACT limit for all 

pollutants. 

 

I may request additional documentation or clarifications as necessary as my review of your submittal progresses.  

 

Thomas Cushing 
Permit Section Chief 
MassDEP, Southeast Region 
(508) 946-2824  
 
Follow MassDEP on Twitter: http://twitter.com/MassDEP 
Subscribe to the MassDEP e-newsletter: mass.gov/dep/public/publications/enews.htm 
Visit our web site: mass.gov/dep 

 


